
  

   
       

 

        

  

    
           

    

         

        

  

          
 

 
  

Product Recall 

Heera Navratan Korma 
450g, Batch number 2402292, Best before 30.6.26 

P&B (Foods) Limited are recalling Heera Navratan Korma 

due to the presence of nuts (cashew nuts). 

If you have bought the above-mentioned product and you 
have an allergy to nuts, DO NOT CONSUME THIS PRODUCT. 
You should return the product to the store where you bought 

it from for a full refund, with or without a receipt. 

No other Heera products are affected by this Recall. 

P&B (Foods) Limited wishes to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused. 

Any customer with queries or concerns can contact us on 
01274-660118 / info@pbfoods.co.uk 
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